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I am writing to voice my opposition to Senate Bill 797, Senate Bill 868, and Senate Bill 764
and their amendments. I moved to Oregon from California 2 years ago so that I might have the
right to possess a CHL for my personal protection. Being a widow I did not have this
opportunity and California.

 I feel all three of these bills are intended to deny Oregonians the right to legally own a
firearm. While some of these bills contain noble intentions, none of these bills will stop a
person bent on harming themself from doing so and will start the erosion of our 2nd
amendment rights.

Bit by bit that's how it's happening in California and I don't want to see it happen in Oregon.
Please protect the rights that we have now to legally own a firearm. Encourage the Oregon
State Police to correct the problem of delays in applications for gun purchases and if necessary
provide them the tools to do so. 

Thank you for your time

Chris Core 
Oregon City
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